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Our second full week of school has been amazing! Our students are getting into the
school routine. Across the building we have seen children making friends, sharing,
chatting with each other, creating, collaborating, running, singing, dancing, and so
much more and it is a wonderful sight! It is also wonderful to see our dedicated,
talented staff hard at work ensuring that each child feels welcome and safe, is
engaging in meaningful learning experiences, and receives the support they need to
learn and grow!
 
Wishing you well,
 
Miss Michele & Mrs. Ward

Information & Updates to Share

Families of students who ride the bus, please seat your child on the bus
according to the seating chart and name tags. It is part of our safety plan that
students sit in their assigned seats. If you are not sure where your child should
sit on the bus, please ask the bus driver for help.
We are happy to share that the ELC will offer a Family University. Information
can be found here: Family University Information. If you are interested please
complete our Family University Interest Survey.
Please help us maintain a safe school and a safe and orderly arrival &
dismissal time. Please do not pull into the ELC Kiss-n-Ride lane until after
10:25 a.m. and 2:15 p.m. This lane is our EMERGENCY/FIRE lane and there
is NO PARKING in this lane. If you are parked here prior to these times, you
will be asked to exit the lane. During arrival and dismissal, there is no parking
in the ELC parking lot, aside from those with disability parking placards or
plates. Please do not arrive at the parking lot prior to it being closed with the
intention of parking in the lot for arrival and/or dismissal. You will be asked to
exit the lot and join the Kiss-n-Ride lane or park on the street. 
September 2 Bus Safety Drill: If your child rides the bus to school, they will
participate in a bus safety drill. Our bus drivers will be sharing information
about bus safety, and students will practice exiting the bus in a safe manner.
September 6: There is no school due to the Labor Day holiday.

Our Classroom Spotlight this week features Room 106. Mrs. Barrios, Mrs. Parikh,
Mrs. Waldman, Ms. Fisher, and Ms. Garcia are the team of talented educators
supporting the children in Room 106. According to Mrs. Barrios, “We think the year
has started off great! We are building friendships and learning about each other
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everyday!” Mrs. Barrios' favorite quote: "We are a box of crayons. Each of us
unique, but when we get together the picture is complete."
Please enjoy the photos below from Room 106.
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